
 

 

 

The R.M. of Rosedale Office, Public Works and Landfill Sites (Eden & 

Kelwood) will be observing the following hours over the Christmas & 

New Year Holidays: 

Thursday, December 24th, 2020 –  at 12 p.m. 

Friday, December 25th, 2020 –  

Monday, December 28th, 2020 –  

Thursday, December 31st, 2020 –  at 12 p.m. 

Friday, January 1st, 2021 – 

*In case of Emergency, please call our Public Works Department at  

204-841-0715 (on call staff will be available) 

 

 

Our warmest thoughts and best wishes for a safe 

Christmas Season and a New Year filled with 

peace! 

#staysafe  #stayhome 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gannett-cdn.com%2Fpresto%2F2020%2F12%2F15%2FNJNS%2F98e9c9d0-edde-41d5-bb2a-1c1a28325f55-christmas-balls-.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thenewsstar.com%2Fstory%2Fentertainment%2F2020%2F12%2F17%2Fchristmas-kiroli-park-set-dec-18-19-and-21-22%2F3931396001%2F&tbnid=RFR-EvXf7uIgeM&vet=12ahUKEwirr-eC9dftAhUS0awKHXhRCNQQMygfegUIARCiAg..i&docid=ATCUo6U1Ed0geM&w=1200&h=402&itg=1&q=christmas%20clip%20art&ved=2ahUKEwirr-eC9dftAhUS0awKHXhRCNQQMygfegUIARCiAg

